Important COVID-19 Information from VFLEP
Fall Forestry & Wildlife Field Tours

Please read carefully before registering

Registration for all in-person will be limited to ensure adequate physical distancing.

No transportation will be provided. Participants will be responsible for driving themselves, (except
for the Halifax Fall Forestry & Wildlife Field Tour, where participants will travel by hay wagon).

To simplify this process, all tours will take place at single site with multiple stations.

Participants may be divided into 4 smaller groups who will move from station to station together
(this may entail driving in your personal vehicles).

The tours will be 100% outdoors, rain or shine.

We will follow all current COVID-19 procedures as required. These may include wearing face
masks/shields.

Physical distancing will be required.

Sanitizing materials will be provided.

Boxed lunches with drinks will be provided (or you may bring your own).

Participants should bring their own beverages and snacks for the rest of the day.

If you feel ill, please cancel your reservation. Full refunds will be given to anyone who cancels prior
to the day of the tour.

If the COVID-19 situation changes, there may be additional requirements or the tours may be
cancelled. Your safety and the safety of our speakers and organizers, are our primary concerns. We
will communicate with all participants to keep you up to date.

Please visit the Virginia Department of Health for more prevention tips:
https://www.vdh.virginia.gov/coronavirus/prevention-tips/
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